
Students return
back to School on
Tuesday 9th
January 2024

Students are
required to wear
their  school
uniform starting
the new year.

Email: ariseinfo@horizoncare.co.uk Tel: 020 4501 6161

It seems like only yesterday
that we were welcoming
students back to school in
September. What a successful,
fun-packed term we have had
at Arise. We wish all of our
families a very restful break
over the holidays ready for the
New Year.

Happy
Christmas!

Reminders
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Newletter

Reward shopping
 in Central London  was a success!

New School
Uniform!



The opening of the first floor at
Arise Academy and welcoming
Post 16 students and staff onsite.

Weekly PE sessions off-site
including bowling and basketball.

Cooking and Hospitality lessons
take place in the kitchen each
week with students gaining
confidence and developing their
technical skills.

SUCCESSES

Christmas Lunch was a great
 success. There were lots of
 ‘dad’ jokes from the crackers
 according to Kenzie.

WHAT HAVE
WE GOT UP TO?

Panto
Aladdin at Fairfield Halls was a
 great day out and perfect for
Christmas.

Food Galore

Email: ariseinfo@horizoncare.co.uk Tel: 020 4501 6161


